
Pioneer Day 2018 is just around 
the corner.  The 41st Annual Pio-
neer Day is scheduled to be on 
Saturday, February 17, 2018. 

If you have any ideas for a theme, or a recommendation 
for Grand Marshall(s)—let us know about them. 

Last year’s Grand Marshall were Charles & Billie Slocum.  
The theme was:   

“Pioneer Day” 
If you have any ideas or recommendations, do not hesi-
tate to contact the office and let us know. 
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Alley Clean-Up 

Alley Clean-Up is scheduled to 
begin the first week of October.  

Please call Town Hall at 785-3348 to 
be put on the clean-up list. 

Thank you. 

Labor Day 

The Town Hall will be closed on 
Monday, September 4, 2017 in ob-

servance of Labor Day. 

The Town of Wellton will have trash 
pick-up on Tuesday, September 5, 

2017. 

Sanitation Pick-Up 

Schedule Change 

Beginning on Monday, September 
25, 2017, the Town of Wellton Sani-
tation Department will be moving 

to the winter schedule.  The sanita-
tion pick-up will start at 7:00AM, 
instead of 6:00AM.  Should you 

have any questions—call the Town 
Hall at 785-3348. 

Butterfield Golf Course 

Overseeding 

The Butterfield Golf Course will be 
closed in September and into Octo-

ber for overseeding by the Town 
Staff. 

Town of Wellton Alley Clean-Up 

Golf Course Overseeding 
The Butterfield Golf Course will be closed in 
September (precise date to be determined by 
the weather) for overseeding by the Town 
Staff. 

The actual closure date will be posted prior to 
the start of overseeding. 

Should you have any questions—please call the Town 
Hall at (928) 785-3348. 

The next Alley Clean-Up is scheduled to begin the first 
week in October.  All small items or any item that can 
be cut into smaller pieces should be placed into your 
90 gallon container for normal trash pick-up on Mon-
days and Thursdays.  Any items that are placed out for 

(Alley Clean-Up—Continued on page 2) 
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Alley Clean-Up should be bundled or bagged if possible.  Items for alley clean-up should not be 
placed out until the first week of October.   

The Town Staff picks up all burnable items first and then all the non-burnable.  Please keep these 
items separate to improve our pick-up time.  Any questions about Alley Clean-Up — please call the 
Town Hall. 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

3 4 
Labor Day 

 
Town Hall 

Closed 

5 
Sanitation 

Pick-Up 
 

Council Meeting 
7:00PM 

6 7 8 9 

10 11 
Patriot’s Day 

12 13 14 15 16 

17 18 19 20 21 22 23 

24 25 
Sanitation Hours 
Pick-Up Change 

26 27 28 29 30 


